
TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY

CHATTANOOGA, TENNESSEE 37401

400 Chestnut Street Tower II

January 5, 1984

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Attention: Ms. E. Adensam, Chief

Licensing Branch No. 4
Division of Licensing

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Ms. Adensam:

In the Matter of the Application of ) Docket Nos. 50-390
Tennessee Valley Authority ) 50-391

Please refer to my letter to you dated December 2, 1983 which provided the
latest schedule for completing the evaluation of the Watts Bar safety-related
mechanical equipments' environmental qualification. TVA indicated that a
schedule was being developed for transmitting the results of the evaluation
to the NRC. Having assessed our resources in this area, the date of March 5,
1984 has been established for submittal of the required information. Our
submittal will consist of (1) a summary of the evaluation results, (2) the
identification of the corrective actions required, and (3) justifications for
interim operation where necessary.

If you have any questions concerning this matter, please get in touch with

Dave Ellis at FTS 858-2681.

Very truly yours,

TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY

L. M. Mills, kanager
Nuclear Licensing

Sworn Jand subsgibed before me
this ý10'day of 1984

Notary Public
My Commission Expires I- '-•

cc: U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region II
Attn: Mr. James P. O'Reilly Administrator
101 Marietta Street, NW, Suite 2900
Atlanta, Georgia 30303
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